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TO: Barbara WcLaupalin, Chief
Procurement ﬂud Grnqts.ﬁunagenent Dranch - AD111l
,./-)ﬂ-" --.a-f #oar Ny ‘n—\—-l-[,d'
FROM: “Robert W. éénoning. Director

\Hational llarine Fisheries Service
SUBJECT: lMorth Pacific RFMC, FY77 Progratmatic Grant Request

e have revliewed the Morth Pacific Council's request for $316,000° of FY 1977
Prograrmatic Funds andirequest. a grant be processed to partially fund the
council's programs. The original SF-424, which you have in jou* office, 1is
conposed of the following elements:

S 64,500 Salmon contract
60,000 Observer program contract
197,600 ADP information system contract -
13,990 Internal council programmatic costs
$316,000 Total

Ve .endorse the intent of the entire request by the council, but foresce

some difficulties which might arise from the ADP contract (3157,600) with
the Alaska Department of Fish and Game (ADF&G). The problem basically stenms
from a legal question concerning confidentiality of informacion.

We arc,therefore,delaying approvaloof the ADP contract with the ADF&G, but
recosmend the remainder of the requast be processed for a total FY77
programratic grant award under this SF-424 of $118,400. It 1s requested
that this grant be 1ssued not later than Septenber 30, 1977, so that the
funds may be made available throuph the Director's office from the council's
FY77 programmatic allowance. Please use organization code FA2000 and task
nunber S3F3KPEJ.
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